
APRIL 2022 MINISTRY UPDATE
Hello Friends & Ministry Partners!


This past month has been an exciting time for the ministry. Early in April, the Babadorie church was 
able to send a representative–in a combined effort with the other New Beginnings Baptist Church 
branches–to evangelize among sixteen, inner-country villages in the Morica area. The people in this 
particular area were completely unreached by the Gospel message! Through his sharing of the 
Gospel, fifty-three accepted Christ, contributing to the combined total of over 1,000 professions of 
faith! As Shaun had taught on Biblical stewardship throughout the month of March, the church 
committed to monthly, financial support (above their tithes) toward the church-planting efforts in this 
new village location with a special missions offering! This is a huge step in their obedience and 
efforts to the Great Commission. 


Easter Sunday saw each of the New Beginnings Baptist Mission Church plants gathered together for 
a combined serve in celebration of our 
resurrected Savior. While an attendance 
goal of 1000 people was set, we rejoice in 
the 1,657 who joined us! Many in the 
crowd positively responded to the gospel, 
and we welcomed one of these ladies to 
church this past Sunday. At the conclusion 
of the combined service, Shaun was 
privileged to baptize twenty men, women, 
and young people from the Babadorie 
church as well as another 130 from the 
other church plants!


We concluded this busy month with 
observance of the Lord’s Supper. This first 
communion with our church family here 
was a sweet time of reflection.


God is on the move in Sierra Leone and we praise Him all that He is doing here!


Sending Church: Florence Baptist Temple (www.fbt.org)

Agency: Central Missionary Clearinghouse (www.cmcmissions.org)


Website: www.m938ministries.org.    Email: evans5@m938ministries.org
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As we enter May, we ask you each to 
continue to pray for the following:


• Continued discipleship of current and new 
believers


• Evangelistic efforts at the Aberdeen 
Women's Center.


• The new village church plant and 
discipleship efforts.


• Ongoing property search for a new church-
plant in the Western Peninsula area


• The upcoming annual RSLAF military 
chaplain’s leadership conference

Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer & financial support!
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